
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Notice of Intention to Increase Primary Property Tax 
 
The Town of Florence will hold a public hearing on June 17, 2019 on an increase 
to the primary property tax. 
 
“The Town of Florence will adopt its final property tax levy for Fiscal Year 2019-
2020 at a regular Town Council meeting on July 1, 2019.  The final levy amount 
may be increased over the approved levy for Fiscal Year 2018-2019.” 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted this 29th day of April 2019. 
 
 
Rey Sanchez 
Finance Director 
 


